
Ngaih says Hi
February Newsletter 

Let’s talk February

Hey division 14, happy February to each and every one of you!
There are only 1 more months until DCON! I am so excited to
meet a lot of you there. With DCON coming up, there is
Spring Rally on the 24th.. More information can be found in
this newsletter. We will be having a new Lieutenant Governor
election at Spring Rally and so much more. This newsletter
has important dates, District Convention, Spring Rally, and
Divisional Council Meeting information, and information on
Key Club's programs and partners  

February 24th - Spring
Rally

March 22nd- DCON

Juky 10-14- ICON 

Important Dates 

NGAIH@KTKEY.ORG

KTKEY_DIV14

Programs and Partners 
Thirst Project

Thirst Project is a non-profit organization
that aims to bring clean waters to
communities in need. It works closely with
Key Club to raise awareness and funds for
this cause. Key Club members like us can
make a difference by organizing events and
campaigns to support the Thirst Project’s
mission. Together, we can help provide
clean waters to those who need it most!
More information could be found on their
website (Thirstproject.org).



DCON will be held on March 22nd-24th in Franklin, Tennessee next
year! This is the greatest opportunity to meet other Key Club
members from our KT district and make new friends! There will be an
election of higher officers, different and fun workshops, a speaker,
recognition of clubs, talent show, and a really fun dance at the end!
More information will be our very soon, so if you’re interested, talk to
your advisors about it. I hope to see many faces from Division 14! 

Not only are we gonna be
enjoying the convention, we
will also have time to explore
and enjoy the city DCON will
be held at! Franklin is a very

beautiful city, so make sure to
come and enjoy what it has to

offer as well!

District Convention 2024

Spring Rally

Spring Rally will be the last Divisional meeting of the 2023-
2024 year. At this meeting we will elect a new Lieutenant
Governor, choose our Outstanding Key Clubber, and all the
same things we do at regular divisional meetings. Spring
Rally will be on February 24th, 1-3 PM at the Bob Kirby
Library! I hope to see a lot of you guys there.

DIVISION 14, SPRING RALLY!

Saturday - February 24th, 2024
1-3 pm

Location: 
175 Iron Skillet Ct, Bowling Green, KY 42104

Bob Kirby Library 

Dress Code: Business Professional

Email: ngaih@ktkey.org
Instagram: ktkey_div14

What to bring

I would love for each
school to bring donations
for the Refuge Center. This
can be anything from food,
clothes, cleaning supplies,
or any toothpaste and
tooth brushes.

What to expect

Service project
New Lieutenant
Governor Election
Outstanding Key
Clubber award
Food
DCON and ICON
information


